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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Kathryn Neiles  

Address 
1000 Oats Drive 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
4238381902  

Email 
katneiles@gmail.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
Masks should be required until numbers are low or vaccinations rates go up significantly. The current removal of the mask mandate 
means that those who don’t care aren’t wearing them and those who do care are still wearing them. The numbers will continue to 
increase because of people who simply don’t like to wear them or believe the whole thing to be exaggerated. They will be the 
reason we end up with a mask mandate for a longer period of time in the future. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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